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Comments: The proposed clear cutting in the Baker-Snoqualmie National Forest cannot take place! This massive

project will create erosion and seriously damage the water quality of the Nooksack River and all the wildlife that

depends on this. 

 

I am so disappointed in yet another environmental disaster being perpetrated by this current administration while

our attention is on the pandemic and racial equity. This is outrageous and needs to be stopped NOW!!!


